Marcus Fairbanks

I applaud the efforts being made by Governor Jay Inslee and all others concerned with the
deterioration of air and environment in general by promoting electric vehicles. Switching to electric
vehicles will not only help the air quality but also increase awareness for the need to generate clean
renewable power. Please keep up the efforts to promote solar, wind, hydro, wave and tide energy
generation. Keep up the good work.



